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Number of Young Adults Abusing Prescription Drugs is Declining: Report

g{,« co I

A2AE™A new government survey finds the number of young adults ages 18 to 25 who used
prescription drugs for non-medical purposes in the past month declined 14 percent, from 2 million
in 2010, to 1.7 million in 2011.

Overall, the survey found a 12 percent decline in the number of Americans who abused
prescription drugs.

The National Survey on Drug Use and Health (NSDUH) also found that non-medical use of
prescription drugs among children ages 12 to 17, and adults 26 or older, remained unchanged.

According to the survey, rates of past-month drinking, binge drinking and heavy drinking among
those who are underage, are all on the decline. Marijuana use is up slightly, from 5.8 percent in
2007, to 7 percent in 2011. Tobacco use among teens ages 12 to 17 is down.

"These results are encouraging, but we cannot afford to take our eyes off the ball.

The abuse of painkillers in America continues to take too many lives, tear apart too many families,
and place too much burden on communities across the nation," said Gil Kerlikowske, Director of
National Drug Control Policy. "The good news is that today's findings prove yet again that we are

not powerless against the problem of substance abuse in America."

To learn more about the dangers of prescription drugs, click here.
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